
O A S I S  A n i m a l  S h e l t e r

 
            
 
  P. O .  B o x  11
 
              

  
O b e r l i n ,  O H  4 4 0 7 4

R e t u r n  S e r v i c e  R e q u e s t e d

 
WILL YOU HELP US GIVE HOMELESS DOGS A CHANCE?

Thank you for your generosity in any amount. All donations
are used to help care for and place homeless dogs.

Name ___________________________________________

Address _________________________________________

City, State, Zip ____________________________________

         Kindly mail with donation to: OASIS Animal Shelter

 
            
 
  P.O. Box 11

 
              
 
  Oberlin, OH 44074
OASIS Animal Shelter is a 501 c3 non profit organization. Donations are tax deductible.

     $10____ $25____ $50____ $100 ____  Other _______

OASIS respects your privacy and does not sell or otherwise share its mailing list. If you choose not to receive our 
newsletter, contact us and weʼll make the change.
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Dear Friends.
Thanks to all who stopped by the Oasis booth 
at Doggie Doo. The staff enjoyed seeing old 
friends as well as former Oasis dogs 
accompanying their new families. Beautiful 

w e a t h e r 
b r o u g h t 
a n i m a l 
lovers out in 
d roves to 
take part in 
the annual 
e v e n t , 
which had 
t o b e 
c a n c e l e d 
because of 
r a i n a n d 
co ld l as t 
year.  

The shelter continues to 
be very crowded, and 
the staffʼs holiday wish 
list remains the same as 
las t year ʼs :  more 
adoptive families and 
more volunteers to help 
care for our friends.  
They really need extra 
TLC and walks during 
winter months when the 
c o l d t e m p e r a t u r e s 
n e c e s s i t a t e l o n g e r 
periods of confinement.  
In an hour or two one morning each week, a 
volunteer can make a huge difference in a 
shelter dogʼs life.To learn more, please contact 
Oasis or Kathy  (kathykormish@yahoo.com).   
The staff wishes you and yours the best of 
holidays  this season. As always, thank you for 
all you do for Oasis dogs 

November, 2012

Soft melodic sounds now flow through the 
shelter, comforting those inside.  In October, 
the Rescue Animal Mp3 Project donated an 
Mp3 player filled with specially  formulated 
music to Oasis.  The nonprofit project was 
founded by holistic veterinarian Pamela 
Fisher, who has observed the positive results 
of the special music in her own North Canton 
practice.
The organizationʼs purpose is summarized on 
its website. “Many rescued animals are 
traumatized and fearful as a result of their 

challenging life experiences. We 
share with you the passion to improve their 
quality of life.”
The music, donated by artists from around the 
world, is the result of research, detailed  on 
t h e g r o u p ʼ s w e b s i t e a t 
www.rescueanimalmp3.org. The site offers a 
wealth of information about the project and its 
applications for pet owners.  Oasis is thankful 
to be a recipient of this fine groupʼs efforts and 
hopes to witness therapeutic effects of 
soothing music at the shelter.


  

  OASIS RECEIVES GIFT OF MUSIC

Charlie (left) and Sophie (white, 
center) get lots of attention at 
Doggie Doo. Both need homes.  

Big Buddy waits for 
breakfast at Oasis.
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